
Product Change Notice 

 

  Socle Technology Corporation 

 

 

 Purpose 
Sharp Corporation has advised that they will be adding a new component (PCB) 

vendor for GP2S60 series photointerrupters. The purpose of this change is to ensure 

a stable supply for production. 

 

The products specification and reliability will not be changed. There will be no 

change to the part numbers. 

 

This change will be applied to production starting March 2020. 

 Part Numbers 
The affected part numbers are summarized below. 

 

Part Number Category 

GP2S60 Photointerrupter 

GP2S60A Photointerrupter 

GP2S60B Photointerrupter 

 

If you have any questions concerning this Product Change Notification, please 

contact your Socle representatives at: Socle_Sales_NA@socle-tech.com 




